

June 18, 2019 EMRA meeting minutes

Attendance

Mark Armstrong, Justin Gehlert, Steven O'Brien, Scott Huber, Sean Hofmeister, Neil Carlson, Brian Worsdall, Eric Russnak, Trevor Patrick, Jeff Sanderson, Jon Bullee.

Round 1 Review

- It was observed that not everyone in the pits had a fire extinguisher out. This is an area with great potential, so all exec to have a look around as they circulate the pit area.
- More exec's should have radio's as there was a number of calls for any exec member to respond and not many people heard it.
- Brian to talk to Laurie Strauss about another trailer for air fence storage.

Track day prep

- Brian to contact Colin from Castrol about getting help to move the huts.
- Poles. Can we cut them down? Talk to Rob. (Who?)
- We need to look for better, sturdier, stackable bins. Mark to look into it.
- Eric to look at Norseman for airfence material/parts. Brian to share contact info.
- Fence cutouts for better track access. Contact Castrol. (who)
- Sean looking at brake markers, and location of.
- As far as the rider groups, we reserve the right to be fluid and flexible in regard to our deciding who goes in what group.
- Justin and Neil to run riders meeting.
- Body position clinic at half hour lunch break.
- Jon, Sean, and Mark to work on podium.

Sponsorship.

- An idea to help riders and encourage spending at local dealers, is to increase membership to 50 dollars, with each member receiving a 25 dollar gift card to a local dealer.
- The Kawasaki ad for Coopers needs to be approved by Kawasaki Canada to be put in the pamphlet. Pending.
- Currently no sponsor for round 4.

Next meeting

- July 16th.